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March 28th, 2023 
 
Dear Mayor Schummer and Members of Brock Township Council, 
 
Beaverton Thorah Eldon Historical Society is once again hosting our Annual Antique Show on Saturday 
June 3rd and Sunday June 4th, 2023.  This will be our 37th Annual Antique Show.  This in our largest 
fundraiser of the year that helps support our operating costs.  The Society is a nonprofit charitable 
organization. 
 
Beaverton Thorah Eldon Historical Society respectfully request the following assistance from Council: 
 

1.  Approval for the addition of up to 3 food trucks to the Antique Show on June 3-4, 023 from 
approximately 9:30 am – 4:00 pm daily.  This will facilitate the food needs of the vendors and 
attendees to the event.  (As per Refreshment Vehicle By-law, Section 16) 
Previous years the Society used the Canteen and prepared and sold the food, last year we tried the 
Food Trucks.  Not as successful as we had hoped, so would like to try it again this year. 
 

2. The food trucks would be located around the perimeter of the area and may require access to power 
and water.  That information can be confirmed once confirmation of food trucks has been finalized.  
We would be seeking local vendors to provide this service. 

 
3. Additional garbage and recycling receptacles would be required to ensure disposal of food waste is 

properly done. 
 

4. Copies of our insurance policy naming the Township of Brock will be already be forwarded for the 
use of the arena.  We will ensure to obtain the same documentation from the food vendors 
regarding insurance and forward them with the antique vendor documents 2 weeks before June 4th. 
 

We would be please to attend a Council Meeting at your convenience to update Council about our plans. 
 
The Beaverton Thorah Eldon Historical Society receives only one provincial grant of $1,545.00 for 
operating costs, so this fundraiser is very important to help with these costs and ensure our future. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
 
 
 
Heather Salzman 
Curator/Administrator  
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